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From: Claire Broome <cvbroome@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2020 4:58 PM
To: Wildfire Safety Advisory Board
Subject: WSAB public comments on recommendations

Please emphasize the activities that will make a difference in wildfire 
prevention: 
 
1)  grid hardening with upgrading of wiring and fault sensors that can 
shut off current in the event of a line break. 
2)  Establish quantitative measures for progress, and assure 
accountability. 
3) urge the CPUC to establish key minimal standards for grid fire safety, 
not to merely accept what the utilities propose. 
4) programs for tree removal that are not based on evidence and may 
even worsen hazard conditions should be scrutinized and redesigned. 
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